Johnson,

u1V1gian,
of Ar%s and Science,
ll University.

Regarding your note of the 27th and

the survey, I think Dean MacKay is right, that the

Committee should represent the Faculty of Arts and

Science as a whole. I am glad %o know that you
agree. Tou will, of course, be a member of the

committee.

Ever yours failthfully,

Principal.




